
     

 

February 19, 2020 

  

Proposed increase in Northern Allowance Benefits  

for elected officials of the Nunatsiavut Assembly 
 

As required under Inuit Law, the Member Services Committee (MSC) of the Nunatsiavut Assembly is 

expected to consult and seek feedback from the Inuit before the Nunatsiavut Assembly can agree to 

salary and benefits for its Members.  

 

The MSC would like to advise Inuit of the following proposed changes: 

 Members of the Nunatsiavut Assembly residing in the Inuit Communities will receive $7,550 (up 

from 5,805) if they have dependents and $3,775 (up from $2,905) without dependents; 

 In Upper Lake Melville, Members of the Nunatsiavut Assembly with dependents will receive 

$5,350 (up from $4,100) and $2,650 (up from 2,050) without dependents. 

 

The proposed changes are in line with those being applied to the Nunatsiavut Civil Service. 

 

Please Submit comments in writing on or before 4:30 p.m. (Atlantic Standard Time), Friday, 

March 6, 2020 to: 
 

Edward Blake-Rudkowski 

Speaker 

Nunatsiavut Assembly 

Hopedale, NL   A0P 1G0 

 

Email: edward.blake-rudkowski@nunatsiavut.com 

Phone: (416) 209-4788 


